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From: Helen Louden 
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To: HEAC
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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Mon Apr 29 2024 
Public  Submission by Helen Louden. 

Hi, I'm Helen, a grandmother and volunteer at a pregnancy centre.  
Queensland Health provides care for each person admitted to the hospitals but currently not to newborns born 
alive after abortion. This is a shocking state for a Western country which prides itself in the its health care.  
Responsibility rests with the health pracabcdioners and ultimately with the Queensland Government to provide 
humane care for our post vulnerable - a child born alive as the result of abortion.  
Failing to pabcd this legislation is contra to the United Nations Rights of the Child and may result in a case 
being brought to the UN Council. If Government fails to protect the most vulnerable, they cannot be trusted.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation.  

Sincerely, Helen Louden 
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